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[bookmark: _GoBack]September 28, 2020
USCIS
PO Box 660867
Dallas, TX 75266
Re: Offer of continued employment
Dear Sir/Madam, 
This is to certify that Mr. Rahul Gupta has been employed as a Senior Software Engineer at StarTech Corporation since December 2016. His annual salary is $85,000. In his position, Dr. Smith is responsible for designing and developing software for the mortgage industry. 
StarTech Corporation intends to continue Mr. Smith’s employment after his status has been adjusted to permanent residence. This will enable our company to fully utilize his outstanding design and development expertise and contributions to improve the mortgage industry in this country. Mr. Smith has demonstrated design and development excellence in the software field, and will certainly be an asset to the technological developments in this country for the years to come.
Sincerely yours,
Michael Jones
President & CEO
StarTech Corporation
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